
The  Airport  Grille  Has
Permanently  Closed  in  New
Bedford
On Facebook earlier today management posted the following:

“I  regret  to  inform  you  that  the  Airport  Grille  has
permanently closed. We wish to thank our loyal employees and
our patrons for your support over the past four years. Please
share this post.”

Over the weekend there were a series of posts announcing the
cancellation of brunch and another that mentioned that they
were  closed  for  the  day.  In  the  comments  various  posters
mentioned that several bands had been contacted about the
cancellation of their shows.

The sudden and unexpected closure of the popular eatery has
come as quite a shock to those on social media. No official
comment  or  statement  other  than  what  has  been  posted  on
Facebook. Hopefully the employees will get some assistance in
finding  new  jobs.  Its  always  sad  to  see  an  iconic  local
restaurant close without warning.
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